The Flypaper

The Official Newsletter of the Alaska 99s – January 2012

Anecdotes from Angie

We've turned the corner and the days are getting longer. It may only be by seconds now, but the minutes are coming!

We will talk about our Fly / Drive in the Talkeetna currently scheduled for Jan 28. It's been a while since I've been up there. There will be plug ins available for \$10 for 24 hours. The Roadhouse is offering a discount for anyone wanting to stay overnight - I'll have details at our Jan. meeting. Holly Sheldon and Don Lee are looking forward to reconnecting with old friends and making new ones!

Spring is a time for a lot of Career Fairs and the Girl Scouts Women of Science & Technology are celebrating 100 years of women in aviation. I'll be looking for volunteers to help give presentations on Saturday, Feb. 4. If you can help for all or part of the day, your enthusiasm will be appreciated!

Spring is a time of renewal - a time to brush up old skills and learn new ones. Join us to learn about the new world of aviation apps available for the iPad or tablet. Share your favorites with us at our January meeting!

See you at Peggy's Wed, Jan. 11.

NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, 6 p.m.

January 11, 2012
Peggy's Restaurant
(across from Merrill Field)

Speaker: Caleb Newville
Program: Flying with the iPad,
iPhone and Android

Angie

In This Issue

- 1 Chapter News
- 2 Calendar of Events; Chapter Officers; Internet Contacts; Flypaper Info
- 3 Mat-Su Chapter News; January Program; Talkeetna Fly-In/Drive-In; Alaska Aviation Museum—Members' Holiday Party & Annual Meeting

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Wed., Jan. 11 Regular Monthly Meeting

Wed., Jan 18 Alaska Aviation Museum's Annual Member's Holiday Party

Sat., Jan. 28 Fly-In/Drive-In to Talkeetna

Wed., Feb, 8 Regular Monthly Meeting

Alaska Chapter 99s Officers

Chair	
Angie Slingluff	337-0253
Vice Chair	
Lani Kile	696-5453
Secretary	
Melanie Hancock	694-4571
Treasurer	
Emily Gros	230-5011

Committees

Scholarship	
Helen Jones	222-9977
Flypaper	
Melanie Hancock	694-4571
Flying Companion	
Angie Slingluff	337-0253
Membership	
Mio Johnson	696-3580
Scrapbook	
Lavelle Betz	243-1898
Sunshine	
Jean White	248-6967

Aviation Museum Display, Fly-Ins, Airmarking & Publicity Committees need volunteers.

MAILING ADDRESS: Alaska Chapter 99s P. O. Box 91962 Anchorage, AK 99509

99s Online

[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an interesting point. You can position the text box anywhere in the document. Use the Drawing Tools tab to change the formatting of the pull quote text box.]

Alaska Chapter Website (www.ak99s.org)

National Website (www.ninety-nines.org)

The national site includes news updates, scholarship opportunities, montor connections, membership applications and more.

Flypaper Facts

The deadline for the February 2012 Flypaper is January 28, 2012. If you have an article, ad or information for The Flypaper, please contact Melanie Hancock by phone at 694-4571 or e-mail at flyquilt@mtaonline.net. (Members may place ads in The Flypaper for no charge.)

Subscription Rates: FREE via e-mail, \$15/year for paper copies.

January Program

Where's Girl to Go?

We're in the electronic age and there are so many revolutionary applications and devices out there to help the aviatrix stay sharp in the cockpit. How can I know which app is right for me or even if I want an iPad or tablet in the cock pit. What are the pros and cons? What are the best applications?

Come to our January meeting and see what some users have learned about these new tools.

You have several places to look and get advice on Aviation apps. Sporty's has a large collection of accessories for the iPad, and you can sign up for the newsletter they publish on flying with the iPad. They also have done a couple of Webcasts on the iPad.

Do you have a device you use? Bring it to the meeting and let's compare. We will arrange for a wifi hot spot so we can look at some of the features online. Caleb Newville, a pilot from ZAN will share his favorite with us.

See you Wednesday!

Alaska Aviation Museum Holds Annual Meeting & Members' Holiday Party

The Staff and Board of Directors of the Alaska Aviation Museum invite all their members to join them for the Annual Holiday Member's Party on Wednesday, January 18, 2012 from 5 – 7 p.m. following the Annual Meeting at 4 p.m. There will be food, refreshments and door prizes. Members should RSVP by January 13 to 248-5325 or info@alaskaairmuseum.org.

Mat-Su Chapter News

The Mat-Su Valley Chapter will not have an official meeting in January. However, our "unofficial" meeting will be the fly-in/drive-in to Talkeetna on the 28th of January.

Mat-Su Valley Chapter Officers

Chair/Vice Chair

Patty Livingston: 746-2919

Secretary

Toni Merrigan: 376-6569

Treasurer

Jane McNiven: 357-2368



Talkeetna Fly-In

The fly-in/drive-in to Talkeetna is scheduled for Saturday, January 28 (weather alternate is Saturday,k February 4).

The Roadhouse will offer a discount for those wanting to stay overnight. Rebecca Fisher reported there may be a hangar available for visiting airplanes to use during the day.

If you are unable to attend the January meeting on the 11th and are thinking you'd like to participate in the fly-in, please e-mail <u>flyquilt@mtaonline.net</u> to be included on the list for updates. Please give your name and a contact phone number in addition to your contact e-mail to receive updates on the fly-in.